
Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

From: Pete Jackson
To: licensing
Subject: ALRC #60992 JoBecks Bar
Date: Wednesday, June 17, 2020 8:37:12 AM

Good morning,

I hope it's not too late to chime in, I was unaware until today that their license was up for review.

I moved into my house in 2016, my backyard is at the back corner of the bar. Immediately after moving in
I learned that JoBecks was going to be a nuisance.

They have a constant stream of loud motorcycles, cars and stereos all hours of the day. There have been
so many late night brawls in their lot that I've lost count.

My neighbors and I have called incidents in many times with seemingly no impact.

I frequently walk past the bar and observe their back door hanging open, which I know is a violation of
safety code. We know that they've been made aware of that issue multiple times.  Not to mention the
parking lot full of garbage every morning, including plenty of empty plastic cups, which makes it pretty
clear to me that they're encouraging people to drink outside. This bar clearly believes that they answer to
no one. 

I hope that their license is revoked. However I also fear that revocation would leave them with nothing to
lose and perhaps my neighbors and I would be subject to retaliation. As I said, I believe that the people
who operate this place do not feel that they have to answer to anybody. 

Thank you for your time.
Peter Jackson
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